Livonia School District has adopted the cold war veteran’s exemption at the town/county levels.
15%, capped at $12,000 and disability capped at $40,000

If you are a Cold War Veteran and currently receive the Cold War Exemptions on your Town &
County bill and are in the Livonia Central School District you will automatically receive the
exemption on your 2025 School Bill.

If you are not receiving the exemption, please contact your local Assessor.



